

Dear Representative Will Robinson Jr.,

We are writing to let you know that a group has formed to explore the incorporation of Siesta Key. Save Siesta Key, Inc. has a nonpartisan board of directors comprised of local leaders and is a 501(c)4. Our first interest is in doing a feasibility study and we will be seeking data from the County to complete the study. We hope to work with you and will be reaching out to schedule a meeting with you in the near future.

Our Chairman of the Board is John Davidson, and our Secretary is Lisa Choate. Additional board members include Tracy Jackson, The Honorable Harry Anand, Rick Munroe, Timothy Hensey, Chuck, Byrne and Stephen Lexow.

We look forward to your support as we progress with this effort. In the meantime, please feel free to contact any of us with questions or recommendations.

Respectfully,
The Save Siesta Key Inc. Board of Directors
www.savesiestakey.org

John Davidson Chairman of the Board Johndavidson07@me.com 941-350-5900

Lisa Choate lisamchoate@gmail.com 404-348-3977

Tracy Jackson <u>tracy@savesiestakey.org</u> 941-822-7840

The Honorable Harry Anand Mayoranand@gmail.com 516-238-0590

Timothy Hensey

<u>Thensey@gilbaneco.com</u>

941-650-7292

Chuck Byrne Cmbeee@gmail.com 651-785-6224

Stephen Lexow stephen@savesiestakey.org 404-428-0164

Rick Munroe rick@munroegroup.com 941-400-7222